
From: Kevin Kennedy [mailto:kevin@ctkennedy.com]  

Sent: Saturday, May 09, 2015 7:33 AM 
To: testimony@housegop.ct.gov 

Cc: zRepresentative Devin Carney; Rep. Miller, Philip 
Subject: Tax Increase Hearing, Monday May 11, 2015 

 

Good Morning, 

 

I am vehemently opposed to all of these new taxes. I am a lifelong Connecticut resident  and 

business owner. The fragile economic condition of our state cannot take another financial blow 

that these taxes will deliver. 

 

 

The link below is to a recent CT Post article shows that 49% of Connecticut residents want to 

leave the state. The cost of living and tax burdens are two major reasons. 

 

 

http://www.ctpost.com/news/slideshow/Poll-Half-of-Connecticut-residents-want-to-leave-

84932.php 

 

 

Please act responsibly and DO NOT create these new taxes. 
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